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Salisbury Area Board – Youth Funding Proposal 
 
Please use this form to apply for the extra funding available through Salisbury 
Area Board for projects that respond to youth issues. 
 
Proposals will be considered at the 15 March 2012 Area Board meeting.    
 

Your name: Bev Flanagan 

Organisation: Salisbury Campus Educational Trust  

Address: Southampton Road, Salisbury, SP1 2LW 

Email: Bev.flanagan@wiltshire.ac.uk 

Telephone: 01722 344209 

Organisation Type: 
(delete at appropriate) 

Education 

 

Please give a brief description of your proposed project: 

 
SCET provides funds for students to showcase their work in the community of 
Salisbury. This particular project is for a minibus to allow students the means 
to travel around the community for various aspects of their community work. 
 
 
 

Where will the project 
take place? 

Throughout Salisbury, Football Club, Playhouse, 
Arts Centre 

When will the project 
take place? 

All through the year 

Who is the project 
aimed at? 

The community of Salisbury 

How do you know the 
project is needed? 

Currently the minibus that SCET uses is in very 
poor repair and unsafe 
. 
 

Any other information to support your proposal? 

 
It is important that students can make other young people, their parents and 
also businesses aware of the value of education and also to give something 
back to the community.  
 

How will you know if 
your project has been 
successful? 
 

We will do an awareness survey in the community 
to measure its effectiveness 
 
 
 

What will happen to 
your project if your 

 Student work will be limited to Wiltshire College 
campus 



 2

proposal is not 
supported? 

Have you had any other 
funding towards the 
project?  If so, from 
whom? (inc. Wiltshire 
Council) 

This will be match funded by SCET 

 

What is the total cost of 
the project? 

£10,000 

How much funding are 
you seeking from the 
area board? 

£5,000 

Does your organisation 
have a bank account? 

Yes 

 
 

Signed:   Date:   09.02.2012 
 
 
Please complete and return this form by 2 February 2012 to: 
 
Marianna.dodd@wiltshire.gov.uk 


